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An email reminder that tomorrow, April 7, is Holy Humor Sunday at church, followed by a congregation meeting,
groundbreaking ceremony, and potluck.

Bring your anecdotes and humorous quips to church to share.

Rev. Edward McNulty of Walton, KY wrote an article in the magazine Presbyterians Today titled: "Why the Long Faces in
Church? Jesus is Alive! The Gospel is not a Tragedy". He reflected, "Followers of Jesus today view the tragedy of
the cross through the lens of resurrection. How much more inviting would Christian worship service be to outsiders if they
embodied this resurrection outlook. The Lord's Supper, for example, ought to be more like a celebration than a funeral
service."

See you on Sunday.

In Christ,
Pastor Julie

--
 
Rev. Dr. Julie Schuett
First Presbyterian Church near Ely, Iowa
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